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General Order # 1,001
                                                May, 2014
May 2014 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, May 16, 2014
                   LOCATION:   Wakefield Public Safety Headquarters
                                          1 Union Street Wakefield
                    TIME:           *1900 Hours Open House (Please notice time change)
                                            1930 Hours Meeting   
                   PROGRAM:  Chief David Traiforos of the Franklin Park, IL 
                                   Fire Department, will present an extended program 

                                   on Detroit.
May Meeting
Old friend Chief David Traiforos will be our guest. His last show in 2011 was an excellent photo essay on Detroit firefighting. He has a new extended program on the Motor City and if his past shows are any indication, than this one will be spectacular, so don’t miss it!
April Meeting
Box 52 was the guest of Retired Chief Galligan and the Brockton Fire Museum. Over 30 members and guests made the trip south. This museum is a hidden gem and a must see for all buffs!
Membership
· Members will be asked to vote on the applications of Bob O’Melia and Michael Quinn.
· Vice President Patrick O’Connor has resigned effective May 1st. Member Dave Parr has been appointed Vice President by the Board.

Good and Welfare

Condolences are extend to Member John McGuire on the passing of his wife Justine, to Member Joseph Hourihan on the passing of his mother Ann and sister Janice, just a few days apart, and to Member Kenneth Beliveau on the passing of father Terrell. May their souls rest in peace.
Line Box

.The final issue of this season’s Line Box is enclosed with this General Order.
Summer Wishes
The Board of Directors wishes all members a safe and enjoyable summer and we hope to see Box 52 members at the many coming events that are listed in the Line Box.
Reminder
· Meeting Friday May 16th  at 1900 Wakefield Public Safety Building 
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
                                               Frank San Severino

